
 

 

Hello Chesterbrook Academy Families! 

It has been a wonderful school year so far with so many exciting events. With the start of colder weather please 

take the time to check your students cubby to ensure they have at least 2 full changes of weather & size  

appropriate clothing. 

We are thankful for new members to our Chesterbrook Academy teaching family and want to introduce some 

wonderful new faces: 

Ms. Shawntria has joined our Intermediates teaching team with several years of experience and a passion for 

working with preschool children. 

Ms. Monique has joined our Beginners teaching team with experience in all age groups, she has a love for two 

year olds and we are happy to have her here with us! 

Ms. Linda has come back from retirement and had joined our Infant B classroom as our lead teacher! We are so 

happy to have her back full time! 

Ms. Tina has joined our Pre-K 2 teaching team. Ms. Tina comes to us with a love of all things learning and a  

passion for preschool as well as several years experience working with children of different ages. 

Ms. Tanasia is joining our Pre-K 1 teaching team this month! Ms. Tanasia joins us with a year of experience as a 

preschool teacher and an enthusiasm to learn and grow with her students. 

Ms. Afsaneh has joined our Chesterbrook team and is helping out in all age groups and  

classrooms at the end of each day.  

With the continuation of the holiday season we will be collecting Toys for Tots again this year during 

the month of December. We appreciate all support in spreading cheer during the holidays!  

Additionally we would like to remind everyone that we will be closed Wednesday, December 25th for 

the Christmas holiday.  

As always we thank you for your continued support and look forward to the fun and learning to come!  


